Email SharvanKumar Roy

Your RTI application dated 02.12.2020- Closure of case

From : SharvanKumar Roy <skroy@dfcc.co.in> Wed, May 26, 2021 03:02 PM
Subject : Your RTI application dated 02.12.2020- Closure of case
To : piku6792 <piku6792@gmail.com>

Dear applicant,

In reference to your RTI application dated 02.12.2020, you were advised through DOPT portal
on 22.12.2020 to deposit (online) Rs. 10/- as stationery charges within 60 days for providing
information sought by you. However, after a lapse of more than 150 days time, you have still not
deposited the stationery charges. In this regard, a reminder email was also sent to you on
18.01.2021. It seems, you are no more interested in getting desired information. Your case will be
treated as closed now.

with best wishes,
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